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INVESTIGATION BY MALAYSIA AUTHORITIES   

 

 
The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of GRP Limited (the “Company” and together with its subsidiaries, 

the “Group”) wishes to announce that it had been informed today that the Company’s key management, 

Mr Kelvin Kwan Chee Hong (“KCH”) was requested by the Immigration Department of Malaysia (the 

“Authority”) to assist in its investigation in relation to employment issues (the “Investigation”). 

Following the interview, he left the immigration office of the Authority on the same day and was advised 

by the Authority to fully meet the requirements of the local labour laws. 

 

The Group has furnished certain documents requested by Authority to assist in the Investigation and is 

cooperating fully with the Authority in this regard. KCH is currently seeking legal advice from his legal 

counsel on the aforesaid matter, and will provide updates to the Board as an when there are material 

developments. KCH has also informed the Company that, as at the date of this Announcement, no 

charges have been made against any person or the Group. There are also no restrictions or conditions 

imposed on the Group or KCH by the Authority and no travel documents were required to be retained 

by the Authority.  

 

Other than the details set out above, at this juncture the Company has no further information in respect 

of the Investigation.  

 

The Company is seeking legal advice in relation to the Investigation, and will keep shareholders 

informed as and when there are further material updates and developments. 
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